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Mr. Chairman, 

I have the honor to speak on behalf  of  the African Group on Agenda Item 

163 : Financing of  the African Union-United Nations Hybrid Operation in 

Darfur (UNAMID). 

The Group would like to thank Ms. Bettina T. Bartsiostas, Assistant 

Secretary-General and Controller, and Mr. Carlos R. Massieu, Chair of  the 

ACABQ for introducing their respective reports. 

In the second part of  the resumed session of  the 71st UNGA session which 

took place between the 1st May and 29th June 2017, the committee held 

rounds of  negotiations on UNAMID. At this period we considered – and 

fixed the first six months financing of  UNAMID (July to December 2017) 

contained in the resolution A/RES/71/310 adopted by consensus and 

decided to come back to adopt the remaining six months in December 2017. 






